
Workshop on Road Safety organized at Bright Scholar School 

 

A special workshop was organized at Bright Scholar School on 23 November 2024 to create awareness 

about road safety. SHO- Mr. Deshraj, ASI Mr. Sumer from Sonipat Traffic Department along with Mr. 

Pritam and Sandeep Batra, Nitin Taneja and Jagbir Singh Malik were present as the chief guests. 

Extending his awareness campaign, he said that we ourselves are largely responsible for the increase 

in road accidents today and these accidents can be reduced by taking precautions. He told the school 

drivers and conductors in detail about all the traffic signs and all the safety standards. He also told 

that we should exercise restraint while driving on the road. Many important things like not driving 

after drinking alcohol, not using mobile while driving, driving within the prescribed speed limit, use of 

seat belt and helmet etc. were told to everyone. All the drivers and conductors looked very happy in 

this seminar on road safety and everyone took an oath that they will follow the traffic rules and will 

also make others aware of it. 


